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Mission statement: To live, love and learn in the footprints of Jesus. 
 

ST NORBERT’S IS A RIGHTS RESPECTING SCHOOL 
 
          4th November 2022 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Reminder - Class 3 Collective Worship 
Collective Worship, led by Class 3, will take place on Friday, 18th November. Families and friends of 
the children in Class 3 are welcome to attend. 
 
Gates will open at 2.20pm with the Worship beginning at 2.30pm.  As usual, there will be no 
admittance after 2.30pm. 
 
Reminder - St Norbert’s Church Autumn Fayre 
St Norbert’s Church Autumn Fayre will take place on Saturday 19th November from 10am until 1pm 
in the church hall, (directly behind the church).  All families and friends are invited to attend.  There 
will be a variety of stalls including tombola, raffle, cakes and games. Refreshments will also be 
available.  All money raised will be for Church funds. Please try to attend, even for half an hour. 
Thank you. 
 
Book Look  
This is your opportunity to drop into school at 1.10pm on Monday 14th November to see your child’s 
books and discuss work with them. This promotes discussion at the Parents’ Consultation meetings, 
online, the following week.  Parents from Classes 2 and 3 should use the activity classroom at the back 
of the school, and parents from Classes 4 and 5 should use the school hall. 
 
Would you please let us know if you will be attending, so that your child can be ready with their books 
at 1.10pm. Please email admin@stnorbertscrowle.co.uk.  An acknowledgement will be sent to you.  If 
you do not receive an acknowledgement, please contact us.  If you find that you are unable to attend 
on the day, would you please telephone and let us know. This will avoid your child waiting for you, 
ready with their books. The gate will be opened only at 1.10pm, so that all parents will be admitted 
together. Thank you. 
 
Parents’ Appointments – All children from Nursery to Class 5 
Parents Consultation meetings will take place, using Microsoft Teams, on the following dates: 
Monday 21st November 2022 from 1.10pm until 5pm for Classes 1, 2,3 and 4 
Monday 21st November 2022 from 4pm until 7.30pm for Class 5 
 
Tuesday 22nd November 2022 from 4pm until 7.30pm for Classes 1, 2, 3 and 4 
Tuesday 22nd November 2022 from 1.10pm to 5pm for Class 5 
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Please email your first and second choices to admin@stnorbertscrowle.co.uk and you will be allocated 
a time as close as possible to your choices.  Each meeting will be for 10 minutes.  If, following your 
initial meeting, you require longer, please book an additional meeting on a different date. 
If you would like to meet with me to discuss any aspect of your child’s education, please contact me 
directly for an appointment, by emailing ptonge@stnorbertscrowle.co.uk. Thank you. 
 
Friends of St Norbert’s PTA - Mufti Day and Christmas Bingo 
The Friends of St Norbert’s PTA Christmas Bingo will take place on Thursday 24th November. Doors 
will open from 6pm, with ‘eyes down’ at 6.30pm.  Refreshments will be available, together with a 
raffle, sweet shop and board games. 
 
Mufti Day for the Bingo will take place on Wednesday 23rd November where your child, if you wish, 
may come to school in non-uniform in exchange for a prize for the Christmas Bingo.  Prizes could 
include: Christmas fancy goods or toy, selection boxes, alcohol, whisky for the whisky board, 
chocolates or items for a hamper. 
 
If your child is unable to take part due to financial constraints, please see me in confidence. 
 
Thank you. 
 
Financial Difficulties 
I very much appreciate all the support and donations which parents generously make towards our 
events and to our school.  However, I do understand that finances are stretched for everyone at the 
moment.  If you need any advice or financial assistance, particularly around access to our Breakfast 
and Out of School Clubs, please speak to me in confidence and I will do my best to advise or assist 
you.   
 
Bonfire Night 
Class teachers have reminded the children of the possible dangers of fireworks and bonfires, and to 
take great care on bonfire night. We hope to see everyone safely back in school on Monday! 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
P M A Tonge 
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